
                                                                   
 
Thank you for considering the Vanderbilt Museum as your wedding venue. It truly is a magical environment, 
steeped in history with incredible architecture, exquisite gardens, and unparalleled water views. We host wedding 
celebrations, outdoors, on Saturday evenings beginning the second Saturday in May through the second Saturday 
in October and are currently booking through 2026. We host one wedding per week to ensure best-in-class 
service.  
 
Our site use fee for a ceremony and reception (up to 6 hours; 4:30-10:30pm) is $20,000, and includes:     

 
-Up to two additional hours (2:30-4:30pm) on the estate grounds prior to your event for photography   
-Ceremony site overlooking Northport Bay and white cushioned fruitwood chairs for all guests  
-Cocktail hour w/ exclusive use of either the mansion courtyard and/or surrounding gardens  
-Reception under the 6000sf draped Celebration Tent (up to 250 guests) 
 or in the historic mansion courtyard (up to 125 guests)  
-Exclusive access to the arcade, memorial wing, nursery wing and Moroccan court in the mansion 
-Security 
-Parking 
-Transportation via tram from parking area for guests who require special services 
-Handicapped-accessible lavatories 
-A restroom attendant 
-All administrative fees and taxes  

 
Our site fee for a ceremony only (up to 1 hour) is $5000 and includes: 

 
-Ceremony site overlooking Northport Bay and white cushioned fruitwood chairs for all guests 
-Up to 1 1/2 additional hours following ceremony for photography 
-Security 
-Parking 
-Transportation via tram from parking area for guests who require special services 
-Handicapped-accessible lavatories 
-All administrative fees and taxes   
 

We recommend working with a wedding planner as we are a “blank space” venue and do not provide food, 
beverage, or kitchen facilities.   You will be furnished with our list of preferred vendors after you complete a tour 
of the grounds. Tours are scheduled Monday-Friday from 10am-3pm, with limited availability on weekends. If you 
would like more information, or to schedule, kindly email: debbie@vanderbiltmuseum.org 
 
Thank you, again, for your interest in the Vanderbilt Museum!  
 
Cheers,  
Lisha 
  
Lisha Schlaich 
Site Use & Events Supervisor 
Suffolk County Vanderbilt Museum & Planetarium 
lisha@vanderbiltmuseum.org 
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